
  

 

 

3rd July 2023 

 

  

 

NOTIFICATION: Final DSB Consultation Report 

for OTC ISIN/CFI Service Published 

 

   

 

The final DSB consultation report pertaining to changes to the OTC ISIN and CFI 

service is now available here for download and review. Approved changes to the 

service will be taken forward, with work commencing in 2024.  

   

This email has been sent to all DSB users and those who have formally asked to be 

notified of DSB updates. Please share with relevant colleagues and other industry 

participants who you feel may wish to be informed. 
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